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Submission: I strongly oppose the development/installation proposed by this company so close to residential dwellings. 
NSW Government guidelines suggest a buffer zone of at least 400 meters from residential areas. This is not possible with the 
given proposal. 
The health and environmental safety ramifications are hazardous for local residents, childcare and community centres near by, 
from smell, fumes and lack of containment in a flooding situation, that happens at least once a decade in this town. 
I also object to considerable drop in my property's value that would occur with an installation this close to housing. 
A sewer treatment plant in the centre of a historical town will reduce tourist numbers and decrease the cultural value and 
placement. 
What other towns have had sewerage treatment plants approved to be placed at the centre of them? 
Why create an alternative system when an excellent one already exists and is available for connection? The risk of less than 
suitable quality runs high. 
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